
 
European Young Investigator Awards (EURYI): Third Call for Applications  
 
The European Heads of Research Councils (EUROHORCS), wishing to contribute to the building of 
the European Research Area, joined in collaboration with the European Science Foundation (ESF) 
in creating the European Young Investigator Awards (EURYI) in 2003. The aim of EURYI is 
to encourage and enable outstanding young researchers from all over the world to work in 
Europe to benefit the development of European science and to build up the next generation of 
leading European researchers. For more details on the scheme, see www.esf.org/euryi (URL: 
http://www.esf.org/esf_genericpage.php?section=8&language=0&genericpage=1879). 
 
We are pleased to announce the third call for applications, which is open to young 
researchers from anywhere in the world holding a doctoral degree who have 2 - 8 years of 
postdoctoral experience at the closing date of the call (30 November 2005), taking into account 
career breaks.  The call is available at www.esf.org/euryi. 
 
The scheme especially encourages foreign researchers to come to Europe and European 
researchers who have been working outside of Europe to return. EURYI Awards promote 
scientific excellence, with wide international recognition, by supporting these distinguished 
researchers to develop and pursue an independent research career, including the development of 
a research group where appropriate, aimed at opening up new lines of research including novel 
methodologies. 
 
If your email address has changed, or you no longer wish to adhere to the social sciences mailing 
list, send an email to scss@esf.org (give both old and new email addresses so that we can easily 
deal with your request). 
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